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Chairman Johnson, Vice Chair Wilson, Ranking Member Weinstein, and members of the Armed 
Services, Veterans Affairs, and Public Safety Committee, since it appears likely that the US 
Congress will be removing suppressors from the National Firearms Act (NFA), Ohio legislature can 
get ahead of the curve by being ready with SB 214.  Ohio firearm owners, who are many, will be 
pleasantly surprised that their State officials were not caught flat-footed and were proactive in 
helping to give rights back to the people.  By having SB 214 ready, much confusion, frustration and 
anger from law-abiding citizens will be avoided.  
 
 
 


